
 

 

 

 

 

Choosing a School 
for your gifted child 

 

 

 
This material was first developed working with parents as a fellow-parent, through parents’ groups and 

through the New Zealand Association for Gifted Children (NZAGC), as a teacher working with gifted children 

and their parents, and as Advisor on Gifted and Talented Children for the Special Education Service. It was first 

put into print form in Tall Poppies, the journal of the NZAGC, in March 1996. Continued experience through 

the One Day School programme has affirmed the points included here. 


















